
Updates from ACPS 
 
Popcorn Sales 
The Grade 8 class would like to thank everyone supporting the 
popcorn fundraiser!  The 8s are passing the torch to the Pedal 
for Hope Team.  Popcorn sales will continue Thursdays until May.  All money 
raised will support the Pedal For Hope fundraising goal.  Popcorn is $1 per bag. 
 
Skating at NKCC 
Our final skating day is this Friday, March 24th.  Students in these 
classes are reminded to bring skates and helmets on Friday:   
Ms. Swift/Mrs. Lye 
Mrs. Osborne 
Mrs. Briggs 
Ms. Serhan 
Mr. Shaw 
Ms. Crocker 
 
Here is the schedule: 
 
Time Classes 
8:40 – 10:20 Ms. Swift / Mrs. Lye  

Mrs. Osborne 
11:00 – 12:40 Mrs. Briggs 

Ms. Serhan 
1:20 – 3:00 Mr. Shaw 

Ms. Crocker 
 
 
 


